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Lisa,

Please consider the proposal to lower the retirement age for MN Teachers. As a state, MN
used to be seen as one of the best in the country. The way the system is set up now, we are no
longer attracting the best candidates to the profession.

Lets show MN that we value education and its educators!

Respectfully,

-- 
Jeremy L. Frank
Special Education Teacher
Pillager Elementary 
218-746-2205
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